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Speaking at the London New Luxury Awards event, International Perfume Foundation (IPF) Chairman and Founder Creezy Courtoy announced an expansion of their World Heritage Program for the coming year. 

“As part of our stated mission to encourage and promote the development of perfumes and fragrance products produced from natural materials,” the World Heritage Program will be enlarged to include several East Asian key countries for the coming year including Cambodia and Malaysia” explained Courtoy. 

Perfumes have profoundly positive effects on people and offer us the uplifting and healing benefits of natural flowers. 

To promote the use of natural plant extracts in perfumes and allow rural communities of the world to benefit from their precious biodiversity sustainably the International Perfume Foundation has launched the World Heritage Program (WHP) 
Serving as IPF World Heritage Program Director, Louisa Breaud will be focusing on several key countries during the coming year where she will begin a process of identifying, cataloging, and conserving heritage plants, flowers and seeds from and for these countries. She will develop and implement strategies for the conservation and sustainable use of the fragrance heritage biodiversity in accordance with THE NAGOYA PROTOCOL on the access to genetic resources and the fair and equitable sharing of benefits arising from their utilization (ABS).
Breaud has previously worked with organizations such as UNESCO and the International Union for Conservation of Nature (IUCN) on projects related to biodiversity and the protection of heritage fragrance plants and flowers, and as Breaud explains, “We will work with UNESCO’s Biodiversity Initiative, the International Union for Conservation (IUCN) and their World Conservation Strategy Program, and with the United Nations Environmental Program (UNEP) and their UNEP Plantation Program, all of which share our overall goals and vision.
“The expansion of our World Heritage Program will not just be an important next step for IPF,” emphasized Courtoy, “but will also enhance our lobbying efforts to focus on the importance of natural and authentic sources in the production of perfume and for our efforts to preserve the connections to and with the Kingdom of Plants for everyone’s health benefit.” 
For more information contact  lb@perfumefoundation.org
www.perfumefoundation.org
